
 

News and updates 

Postponed trials - Monday 16 March 2020 

Postponed trials will be announced here as soon as a decision has been 
made. They will also be placed on Facebook- please like and follow our 
page https://www.facebook.com/southcoastschoolsports  

The media release from Mark Scott, Secretary - NSW Department of 
Education, last night indicated a 'phased social distancing strategy' is to 
be implemented from today, Monday 16 March 2020. As part of this 
strategy 'Sports and Initiatives events will be temporarily ceased until 
further notice'. 

The South Coast SSA advises that the following trials/ championships will 
not proceed:- 

1. Primary girls' basketball trials... 
2. Secondary golf trials 
3. Open boys' basketball CHS state wide competition Central Venue Day 
4. Open girls' basketball CHS state wide competition Central Venue Day 
5. Primary AFL trial 
6. Secondary AFL trial 
7. Primary boys' and girls' cricket trials 
8. Secondary boys' basketball trial 
9. CHS Baseball Championships 
10. Primary tennis trials 
11. Primary boys' and girls' hockey trials 
12. Opens and 15s Rugby League trials 
13. Secondary bowls trial- singles 
14. Secondary girls' basketball trials 

https://www.facebook.com/southcoastschoolsports


15. CHS Girls' Volleyball Championships in Armidale 
16. Secondary opens boys' and girls' touch trials 
17. Secondary bowls trials- pairs 
18. Secondary boys' and girls' hockey trials 
19. Primary boys' and girls' football trials 
20. CHS Swimming and Diving Championships 
21. PSSA Swimming and Diving Championships 
22. Primary girls' AFL trial 

All District/ Zone, South Coast, NSWPSSA and NSWCHS will be 
'temporarily ceased until further notice'. 

Please forward this information to interested parties within your school. 

This situation will be regularly reviewed and updates provided. We thank 
you for your understanding during this time. 

We have no information at this stage as to whether everything is 
postponed or cancelled altogether- this is a very fluid situation and we 
will bring all information to you via here and schools as soon as we are 
able. 

We cannot at the moment answer questions in regards to refunds, or 
state merchandise availability, but we do ask that if you have yet to pay 
your swimming levy for CHS or PSSA that you refrain from doing so at the 
moment. 

 


